
Art 2023 

The Art Class has expanded due to the Open Day and we are delighted to now have 6 
(and possibly a seventh gentleman) attending each week. The atmosphere is always 
buzzing and friendly  - we even settle down to paint after a bit and sometimes a little bit 
of singing can be heard. 

St Mary's Church is always extremely helpful and co-operative and we have been able to 
extend the class hours from 2 to 3 until next year, but this is still on trial.

We recently enjoyed a lunch at the Horseshoe Warlingham which was well attended and 
we are looking forward to our “Bring and Share” lunch after class the week before 
Christmas. 

I'm hoping to have some folk come and sing a couple of carols to get us into the real spirit 
of Christmas. 

Sally Wynne
Group Leader


